
Principal Message 3/10/23 

Stevenson Families, 

I can’t believe we are at Spring Break!  This year is flying by.  We had an amazing week meeting the 

families of our incoming Kindergarten students and learning about so many wonderful career options 

during our Career Day.  A huge shout out to Mrs. Silva for organizing this event for our students.  The 

students I talked to were so excited by the presentations and learned so much.  Thank you to those that 

took time out of your busy schedules to present to our students.  We appreciate it! 

Please remember the deadline for Yearbook Ads/Dedications is midnight tonight.  Purchase and place 

your ad by tonight.  The flyers attached contain the directions and website. 

Please remember to mark your calendar with the upcoming State FAST testing dates.  Grades 4-6 will 

take the writing test on Tuesday, April 4th.  Grades 3-6 will take the reading test on Tuesday, May 2nd  

and the math test on Wednesday, May 3rd.  Grades K-2 will take the reading test on Tuesday, May 9th 

and the math test on Wednesday, May 10th.  It is very important that your child is at school and on time. 

Also, don’t forget that report cards will be distributed to students on March 29th.  This was a date 

change due to the hurricanes earlier in the school year. 

Well, that’s it for this week.  Please be safe if you are traveling this Spring Break.  I hope you all enjoy 

time with family and friends and make some amazing memories.  See everyone on Tuesday the 21st! 

Sincerely, 

Mrs. Fleeger 

 


